Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by True Real Estate, Inc., on June 23, 2021. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: 

The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 47, No. 132, of the July 9, 2021, Florida Administrative Register. The Petitioner sought a Declaratory Statement from the Commission with regard to applicability of paragraph 475.25(1)(h), Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner. Petitioner’s petition, filed on June 23, 2021, asks, “whether splitting [real estate] commissions from Florida property sales with a foreign real estate company violates the provision of Section 474(1)(h), F.S., regarding sharing of commissions with a foreign broker?” The Florida Real Estate Commission considered the Petition at a duly noticed public meeting held on August 18, 2021, in Orlando, Florida. The Commission’s Order was filed on December 2, 2021. The Commission Grants the Petition and States that Petitioner’s proposed business arrangement with citizens of Columbia whom are acting in a real estate agent capacity would NOT violate the cited statue.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Giuvanna Corona, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Commission, 400 W. Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, Giuvanna.Corona@myfloridalicense.com.
